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Walnuts  benefit  cardiovascular  health  and  prevent  certain
cancers.

GEEK TALK
Juglans Regia

BUT WE TALK
Nuez (Esp), Akharōṭa (Hin)

https://umaglobalfoods.com/walnut/
https://umaglobalfoods.com/phytopedia/
https://umaglobalfoods.com/category/nuts/


DID YOU KNOW?
Revered and seen as a symbol of intellect since ancient times,
the walnut has been consumed for centuries. The English or the
Persian walnut is native to the mountainous regions of Central
Asia.

 

The  tree  itself  has  always  been  cherished  due  to  its
versatility. Walnut trees can help provide food, medicine,
shelter,  dye,  and  lamp  oil  and  it  lasts  several  human
lifespans.

 

While  the  commercially  sold  English  or  Persian  walnut
originated in Central Asia, the black walnut originated in
North America.

 

While the black walnut is renowned for its great flavor, it
has  a  thicker  and  hard  shell  and  has  poor  hulling
characteristics.

 

The walnut itself is the edible seed of the tree. It is a
round, small nut which is enclosed in a green fleshy husk. The
husk of the walnut contains a juice which is often used as a
dye for cloth.

 

The walnut has long been associated with intellect because the
surface of the kernels somewhat resembles a brain.

 



Walnuts are most often eaten raw and purchased in its shell
which usually requires a nutcracker to breakthrough. Still,
crushed walnuts are often used as an add-in to yogurt or
oatmeal dishes and walnuts are often used in some salads.

 

When extracted, the oil from the walnut has uses in cooking,
medicine, and aromatherapy. Today China is the world’s number
one producer of walnuts while the United States of America is
second.

KITCHEN PHARMACY
Walnuts  have  been  shown  to  be  beneficial  to
cardiovascular health and are linked to lowering bad
cholesterol.
In addition, it is also linked to preventing certain
types of cancer most notably prostate and breast cancer.
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